
Regular Meeting of the Durham Kennel Club - February 20, 1978 

Meeting was held at the new Clubhouse and was called to order by 
the President, Faith Gehweiler, after an AKC Film entitled, "The 
Dog in Motion" . 

Minutes of the December meeting were read and approved. 

The Board has decided to contact the Durham County Commissioners to 
give our imput regarding the recent question of enforcing a leash 
law in Durham County. 

The following have keys to the new building: Mary Holland, Marge White, 
Sue Geesler, the Social Chairman and the Cleanup Chairman. Anyone who 
needs access to the building must contact these people. 

The Board decided to allow dog clubs use of the building for a $50 
charge plus a refundable deposit to cover damages. We will not 
advertise the building for use. 

Due to the Tar Heel Circuit our March meeting will be held March 13. 

Treasurers Report: $14,589.48 in all funds. 

Match Report: 220 dogs entered. We grossed $495.00 with a profit of 
$420.25. 

Dues are now past due. Members who have not paid their dues will be 
dropped. 

The following slate of officers was presented by the Nominating 
Committee: 

Sharon Sawyer, President 
Bill Martin, Vice President 
Mary Holland, Treasurer 
Diane Divine, Secretary 
Board Members: Faith Gehweiler, Keith Grimson, Peter Kartye, 

John Cooper, Brenda Jarman 
AKC Delegate: Bill Tolbert 

Nominations from the floor will be accepted at the April Meeting. 
Voting will take place at the May Meeting. 

Mrs. Grimson announced there were outstanding books from the Library. 
When the Library is brought to the clubhouse, it will be locked. 

Bob Geesler asked for volunteers to work on projects within the building 
and on the grounds. 

Marge White reported obedience classes in its 5th week. On Saturday, 
February 25, there will be an Obedience Work Day for instructors and 
assistants as well as anyone who is interested. Obedience stewards 
are needed for the Spring Show. 

Show handling classes are in its 4th week. 

continued. 
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Faith announced that two new committees need to be formed: 

1. Show Handling Clinic Committee 

2. TV Committee to prepare a program for Durham Cablevision. 
Sue Geesler and Vern Bell volunteered for the TV Committee. 

MEMBERSHIP 

Regular Members voted on: Pat Longo 
Jane Varalli 

Associate Members voted on: Lenny and Jean Jordan (Bloodhound) 

Announced as applying for membership: Pam Farmer (Cairn) 
Jay Street (Doberman) 

-

The Spring Show is all set. The Judges Dinner will be held at the 
Ramada Inn in Raleigh on March 23. DKC members exhibiting the next 
day are asked not to attend the Dinner. The cost will be $12.00 
per person. 

NEW BUSINESS 

It was asked that each family member donate one folding chair to 
the new building. Green Stamps could be collected for chairs. 
Pete Kartye has donated a card table to the club. 
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Herman Fowler announced Tail Waggers' AFlyer Service subscriptions 
were $5.00 a year. He also passed out forms for the Tail Waggers 
Breeders Guide to be published soon. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

If~ J5 /1-_l!f' 
Mary B. Bell 
Secretary 


